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Dec 31, 2012

This letter is a formal notification that SightLogix is initiating the End of Life (EOL) process for our First Generation

SightSensor.   Pursuant to the terms of your agreement with SightLogix, this letter serves as your formal written

end-of-life notification for your SightSensors, which will allow for appropriate planning and opportunity for last

time purchases.

SightLogix will continue to offer and provide support for the End of Life SightSensor products to the best of our

ability. 

The objective is to smoothly transition customers to the new products by planning to the following milestones:

SightSensor End of Life (EOL)

EOL Notification                                                                                                   Dec 31, 2012

EOL Final, non-cancellable, non-returnable orders due              June 30, 2013

EOL Last Ship Date                                                                                            Dec 31, 2013

Replacement Products

Second Generation SightSensors are the replacement products for First Generation SightLogix products. 

Please contact  SightLogix Sales  for any questions or concerns that you may have +1 609.951.0008 option 1.  

Note: Gen ll SightSensors have also been End of Life'd. Gen lll SightSensors are now the replacement for both Gen l and Gen

ll. 


